
Subject: PandaRoot EVO Meeting WED Mar 19, 14-16
Posted by [Jens Sören Lange](#) on Mon, 17 Mar 2008 11:32:19 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

there will be a PandaRoot EVO Meeting WED Mar 19

14:00-16:00

Audio testing from 13:30.

(it is not completely clear if there is a MVD meeting at the same time,
but let's try ...)

Agenda items:

- o first global tracks (TPC+MVD) with lhetrack (Soeren)
- o Geane crashes (all)
- o any updates on tracking related items
 - DCH? (Arkadiusz)
 - Riemann? (Tobias, Sebastian)
 - in particular: Covariance Matrix (revisited)
- o Cerenkov, a few questions for DSK (Peter Koch)
(e.g. how to get the exact time of the primary
in the particular moment when a Cerenkov photon is generated?)
- o new external packages
[http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&th=1786&start=0&rid=0∓S=3e4b3720c588bd6abd4526017a3fd3e6](http://forum.gsi.de/index.php?t=tree&th=1786&start=0&rid=0&S=3e4b3720c588bd6abd4526017a3fd3e6)
- o magnet, new design
<http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/pub/Magnet/CurrentDiscussions/DraftInterface-0-3-0.pdf>
p. 10 and 11
- o anything else
(please let us know if you like to show/ask/discuss anything)

Hope to talk to you all.

Soeren and Johan
